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RECEIVED
- FCC

DEC 172014
Federal Corn rnunicaUons Cornrnssion

Bureau / 0tfce

Techthcal Processing Group
Mail Stop 1800133
Federal Communications Commission

- l2 Street, SW
Washington. DC 20554

Re: Notification of Equipment Tests
FCC File No. BPED-20140328AJA
KOGL, 89.3 MHz, Gleneden Beach, OR
Facility I.D. No. 91095
FRN: 0001549252

Dear Sir or Madam:

Please be advised that on December 17, Oregon Public Broadcasting, a noncommercial educational
licensee and permittee in the above referenced file to modify an FM broadcast station facility, will
initiate equipment tests for KOGL, Glencden Beaach, Oregon, in compliance with the terms and
conditions of the above referenced construction permit and 47 CFR 73.1610.

FM Station KOGL will conduct necessary equipment tests on FM channel 207, 89.3 MMz, in
compliance with Section 73.1610 of the Rules.

Sincerely,

Roger Domingues
Director of RF Systems
Oregon Public Broadcasting

c: Lawrence M. Miller, Schwartz, Woods & Miller, Washington, DC

RF Systems Engineering
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